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MINUTES OF TRUSTEES' MEETING, ISOTHERMAL COMMUNITY COLLEGE
EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE
January 15, 1974

The Executive Committee of the Board of Trustees for
Isothermal Community College met at 2:45 p.m. on January 15, 197L to

discuss termination of the Eastern Appalachian Children's Council (EACC)
Contract.

President Eason recommended to the Executive Committee that

Isothermal give EACC a 60 day notice, thereby canceling contract as of
March 31, 197L.

The motion was made by Mr. Clyde Tomblin, seconded by Mr. Paul Bridges
and unanimously approved by the Executive Committee that they abide by the
recommendation of the president and terminate the EACC Contract.

The meeting was adjourned.
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